Erwin Magbanua

From: Isabella Glinsky <_>

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 2:02 PM
To: Erwin Magbanua
Subject: Re: April 16, 2025 Board of Library Trustees Meeting

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not
open attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

Good afternoon,

My regrets for the late response. Unfortunately | will be unable to attend the meeting this Wednesday,
because | have a meeting with a college counselor.

Thank you so much,
Isabella Glinsky

On Wed, Apr 9, 2025 at 12:53 PM Erwin Magbanua <emagbanua@chulavistaca.gov> wrote:

Hello Trustees.

Please see the attached invitation file and agenda for the Wednesday, April 16, 2025 regular meeting of
the Board of Library Trustees at 4:00 pm in the Civic Center Library Conference Room at 365 F Street
Chula Vista 91910. You can view the full agenda package here:

https://pub-chulavista.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?1d=4388427c-0438-49¢c5-8f64-
7cc51e2609ffRAgenda=Agenda&lang=English

*PLEASE REPLY TO ME ASAP TO CONFIRM YOU ARE ATTENDING*

Thank you and we will see you there.

Erwin Magbanua



he/him
Principal Librarian and Cultural Arts Manager
Chula Vista Public Library

365 F Street, Chula Vista CA91910

0: (619) 691-5138 | C: (619) 504-8255

www.chulavistalibrary.com

www.chulavistaca.gov/cvarts

N2
e

CITY OF
CHULA VISTA
LIBRARY

Please note that email correspondence with the City of Chula Vista, along with attachments, may be subject to the California Public Records Act,
and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.



